
                                                      LADIES BOWLS REPORT 2024 

 

 

 

The Penylan Ladies welcomed eleven new members at the beginning of the 2024 Bowling season 

which consisted of a mixture of youth and maturity along with County and Welsh International 

players. 

 

 

This excellent influx of new members very much helped strengthen the Ladies section. 

 

 

The Ladies had their most memorable season in 2024  as they were runners up in the P team evening 

league and the N team took 3rd place in their evening league. The afternoon squad was also very 

successful securing 3rd place. 

 

 

The Ladies section was formed in 1995 and this year we look forward to celebrating our 30th 

Anniversary. 

 

 

Hopefully the Ladies section will continue to grow and attain more success in 2025 and future years. 

 


